Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.21: Lyle and Ann Rancier

From: SHawk48816@aol.com [mailto: SHawk48816@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2006 9:44 AM

To: antelope-pardee@aspeneg.com

Subject: Request Summary and Any Other Information Available on Alternate #5 Leona Valley

Aspen Group,

Not too happy how you only had so few summaries and information available for such a large crowd at
the Quartz Hill information meeting. You told us the purpose of the meeting was to give us information
and yet you had none available ? Your words and actions do not match up. 1 am against this project | C.21-1
and will have more to say shortly. | am furious that you did not include our community in
your CEQA scoping meetings and when we were informed of the plans you give us such a C.212
short time to respond. Then you do not even have the information readily available for us on the )

night of the meeting.
This is a request for you to immediatly send out information to my home at: I C.213

Lyle and Ann Rancier
40305 N. 107th St. West
Lecna Valley, CA 93551
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Response to Comment Set C.21: Lyle and Ann Rancier

C.21-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5.
C.21-2  Please see General Response GR-5 regarding the Project’s noticing procedures and review period.

C.21-3  Asrequested, the Executive Summary and all meeting handouts were sent to you by Priority Mail
on August 31, 2006. Please note that all meeting materials were also posted on the Internet to the
CPUC website:

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/aspen/antelopepardee/antelopepardee. htm.
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